
 

 

 

 

 

9th March 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

I have recently received a letter from the County Council informing me of a survey they are carrying out on 

the traffic on the A390 and the impact this could have on the need for crossing patrol officers (lollipop ladies 

and gentlemen).  

 

As a school we take the safety of our pupils very seriously and we are very concerned that the crossing 

patrol officers may be vulnerable in the future due to budget restrictions.  The Governing Body of our school 

have already written and expressed our grave concerns and explained that we feel very strongly that there is 

a definite need for two crossing patrol officers on that busy road.  Our School Council have also written 

letters explaining their concerns. 

 

If this is something you also feel strongly about one of the most effective ways is for you to write as 

individual families to express your concerns.  Attached is a model letter that you may wish to use, but you 

are of course free to write your own letters.  

 

Thank you for your support in ensuring our children can walk safely to and from school.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Tregellas 

HEADTEACHER 


